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EAST GREENVILLE RESIDENTS 

TAX BILL ERROR-MILLAGE RATE 

Dear East Greenville Residents, 

I would like to inform you the “Millage Rate” is not correct on your 

tax bill. The rate is correct, but the calculation is not. I have a call, 

into county, for them to send me the correct tax file.  

Once I receive the file, I will mail out new tax bills. The new bills will 

be in a different color, so you can distinguish between the old bill 

and the new bill.   

I also have been receiving calls about the tax bills going to mortgage 

companies. I only send bills out to mortgage companies if I receive a 

request from them.  

It is the residents’ responsibility to forward their tax bills to their 

individual mortgage companies. I do not have a list of mortgage 

companies for each resident.   

*** Please forward your tax bill to your mortgage company.***   

Again, I apologize for any inconvenience this has caused. I am 

diligently working, with the county, to resolve this issue promptly.  

Sincerely, 

Diane Criddle, Tax Collector 

Borough of East Greenville 
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